
Enrollment Update  

 

The September 4th  report from the KCCD Research Office shows 
student headcount for Fall 2018 is up.  Total number of duplicated 

enrollments increased by 5,414 (10%) and FTES increased by 330 
(5%). 
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Upcoming Events 

 

Jim St. Germain as part of the 

Distinguished Speaker Series 

September 13, 2018 at 8:30PM 

Indoor Theater 
 

From Dream to Discovery: Inside 

NASA Planetarium Show 

September 20, 2018 at 8:30PM 

William M Thomas Planetarium 
 

Panorama Creative Music Summit 

September 21, 2018 at 5:30PM 

Indoor Theater 
 

Doug Wimbash, Bassist  

September 24, 2018 at 6:00PM 

Indoor Theater 
 

Sonia Nazario as part of the  

Distinguished Speaker Series 

October 9, 2018 at 7:00PM 

Levan Center 
 

Public Safety Career Expo 

October 10, 2018 at 10:00AM 

BC Huddle 
 

Inmate Education Panel 

One Book, One Bakersfield 

October 11, 2018 at 7:00PM 

Levan Center 

CSUB President Lynnette Zelezny Visits BC 

CSU Bakersfield’s new President, Lynnette Zelezny, visited the  

Bakersfield College Panorama campus to speak with students and 

staff about the importance of educational collaboration. Her vision  

of prioritizing students, making them individually aware that they 

are qualified to be college educated and even more so that our  

educational institutions want them to succeed, reinforces the  

values and efforts of Bakersfield College faculty, staff, and  

administration.  

Education throughout Kern County will prosper because of  

strengthening our partnerships and support. 



The Renegades Arrive in Lost Hills 

The North Kern Adult 
Education Team at BC 
have launched  
services in Lost Hills 
to prepare future  
Renegades for the 
EMLS program, future 
CTE certificates, and degree pathways. The Wonderful 
Company is an advocate for education,  
encouraging their employees to take advantage of  
educational services now locally available to them.  

Adult Education staff will be onsite at the Lost Hills  
Community Center every Monday to provide  
workshops, transitional, and matriculation support.  
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Women’s Soccer Kicks-off the Season 

The Renegades women’s soccer team opened up 
the 2018 season with a home victory of 6-1 over 
West LA at Memorial Stadium.   

 

Data Snippet 

Transfer-Level English 

Over the past few years, BC has accounted 
for the student’s prior learning in the 
placement process with multiple measures. 
 

The results show incoming Renegades over 
the past three years are on an accelerated 
path to college completion due to this 
proper placement in transfer-level English.  

Transfer-level placement of students by fall term 

 Fall 2015 Fall 2016 Fall 2017 

English 27% 40% 41% 

Ride the Rooter Bus to BC Football 

Fans (and Trustees) wishing to attend the Rene-
gade Football away games are invited to use the 
BC rooter bus this season.  

The next bus takes off at 10:00AM on Sept. 22nd 
as BC takes on Golden West. To reserve a spot 
on the bus, contact BC Athletics at  
661-395-4269 by 11:00am the Friday prior. The 
cost to ride the bus is $25.00/person and does 
not include game entry. 

BC Football Tops El Camino in Home Opener 

Renegade Football took on El Camino in the first home 
game of the season. During the first quarter, BC earned 
numbers on the board after a 12 yard scamper by Elisha 
Ortiz. The second half turned into a defensive battle that 
saw neither team score a touchdown.  

The BC defense held, however and allowed the  
Renegades to come away with their first victory. 

Prior to the game, BC celebrated with new faculty at the 
Annual New Faculty Reception and we welcomed special 
guests from McFarland High School to Memorial Stadium 
for their first college football experience.  

Go ‘Gades Go! 

Trend in English Transfer-Level Placement of 

Incoming Students 


